
 
 
 
 
 

 

5th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The PTFA are organising the sale of Father’s Day gifts to be held on Friday 16th June. 

Gifts will be available for £1 each and your child may purchase several if they wish to give 
them to other family members on this special day. 

On the day of the sale the PTFA will collect each class to allow the children to choose the 
gifts themselves.  

Please let your child’s teacher know how many gifts they would like to buy and send them 
with the correct money by Wednesday 14th June at the latest. This will allow the PTFA to 
make sure that no one is disappointed! 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Smith 

Head of School 

 


